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This patch release addresses the NCPDP 2017071 mapping issues reported by some healthcare 
entities. In certain cases, messages were not returned to the EHR system. The problem 
occurred when the translator encountered issues mapping the NIEM4 message to NCPDP. 
These issues have now been resolved in this release. 

 

Patch download location: 

http://builds.rxcheck.org/SRS/v3.1/public_final/hce/patches/ 
 

Assumptions: 
 

This patch assumes you already have an SRS v3.1 running on your servers. HCEs and 
vendors will require no development changes. 

Steps to apply the patch: 

 
 

1. Download new rxoutbound.war and default.properties files from the patch location. 
2. Shutdown current RxCheck SRS v3.1 process. 
3. Take a backup of all the files and folders under the webapps folder of the SRS 

installation. 
4. Delete all files and folders under webapps folder of the SRS installation. 
5. Copy the new rxoutbound.war file to the webapps folder. 
6. Copy the new default.properties to the conf folder. 
7. Start the RxCheck SRS v3.1 process. 

 

IT/Vendor Questions: 
 

If your IT/vendor personnel would like to discuss this patch release or have technical 
questions, please have them email Phil Winiarski at IJIS at phil.winiarski@ijis.org, to 
schedule a call with the RxCheck technical team. 
 


